
God of life,
Out of love for your people,
You raised Jesus from the
dead,

Bringing us hope, joy and a
celebration of new life.

Help us to share the good
news of your love

And work together to create a
world that is fair, and full of
your love. 

Amen

 
Saturday 8th July -  Come and

join us at our wonderful FOSA

Summer Fair and enjoy our stalls,

refreshments and activities! 

Tuesday 11th July - Your child's

school report will come home

with them on Tuesday 11th July,

ahead of our last day of term,

Friday 21st July

Dear Parents, Carers and Families,

Here we are at the end of another action-packed week at St. Augustine's. We have

welcomed some of our new EYFS starters into school for taster days ahead of them

joining us in September; our Year 4 children went on an outing around some of the

churches and chapels in Stamford for the Churches Together event; Year 2

Sycamore children went to Malcolm Sargent school for a multi-sports event, and our

Year 6 Juniper children have been preparing to head off to the Briars on Monday for

their two-night trip! They will be visiting the Heights of Abraham and the Tram

Museum in Crich. We all wish them a wonderful time away. We also held our very

first 'St. Augustine's Got Talent' competition; many thanks to our School Council and

Mrs T for all of your hard work and organisation for this event. 

Thank you to everyone who came to help with our community gardening event on

Saturday. We made such a clearance and everything looks fresh, neat and ready for

the next stage of our development plans. We are very grateful to you all for your hard

work and efforts. Please check out our Facebook and Instagram accounts for photos! 

Please make sure to log in to your Seesaw app to see lots of information about what

your child has been learning in class each week. You will also see video round ups of

the week and your child's class curriculum for each term. 

Wishing you a very happy weekend,

Mrs Cox

A MESSAGE FROM MRS COX

Let all that you do be done in love. 
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DIARY DATES

ST. AUGUSTINE'S GOT TALENT!

What a fun week it's been with all of the lunchtime auditions and our Grand Final
today! 

We have got so many talented children in school, ranging from musicians and singers
to break-dancers and gymnasts! 

We are delighted to announce our overall winners: for Key Stage 1 the winner is Andre  
from Sycamore class for his Spiderman breakdancing routine , and for Key Stage 2 the
winner is Syvie from Willow class for her beautiful original song - many
congratulations to you both! 

Well done to everyone for taking the time to rehearse and audition for us - we are so
proud of you all for showing such determination, hope and confidence! 
All finalists will receive a pin badge that they can wear on their uniform.
 - Mrs T

http://www.st-augustine.lincs.sch.uk/
http://facebook.com/staugustinescva


ATTENDANCELUNCH MENU AS OF 26TH JUNE 

CHURCHES TOGETHER

Our whole school attendance this week was

94.53%. Our attendance by class is as follows:

Cedar - 91.11%

Sycamore - 90.8%

Acacia - 95.61%

Willow - 94.78%

Juniper - 98.25%

79 of our pupils had 100% attendance this

week.
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This week, Year 4 pupils took part in the Churches Together Event in Stamford.
Churches across Stamford hosted groups from many local schools to do some
workshops and crafty activities on the theme of ‘God’s Guiding Light’. 
We had the opportunity to do some bell ringing and designing; create light houses
and light jars; find out all about the chapel at the Stamford Endowed School and be
part of singing and Liturgy together in the Stamford Corn Exchange. 
What a great experience for Year 4 and an opportunity to join together with the
generous members of our local faith community. Please look out for our work and
prayer people which will be on display in St John’s very soon!
- Mrs Donington

FOSA NON-UNIFORM DAYS

Friday 30th June will be

the next non-uniform day

at St. Augustine's! In

exchange for the children

coming to school in non-

uniform, we would very

much appreciate any

donations that you're able

to make for the FOSA

Summer Fair on Saturday

8th July.  

 

YEAR 2 MULTI-SKILLS EVENT

Many happy returns to Arlo

in Acacia Year 4 class who

celebrates his 9th birthday

today! 

We all wish you a very happy

birthday and a wonderful

time enjoying your special

day!  

 

We went to a multi-skills event for year 2s from all of the local schools, held at Malcom Sargent. There were 15
stations with a variety of activities; obstacle races, relay races, ball throwing, balancing and more! It was an
excellent event. The children represented the school with impeccable behaviour! 
 - Mrs Worrick


